
 

 

Katy Ferrier '09, '11M 

Katy is a two-time graduate from Millersville.  She began working at Millersville in the Admissions Office 

in 2011 as Out of State Recruitment Coordinator. Katy is now Millersville University's Director of 

Undergraduate Admissions.  She oversees all undergraduate recruitment.  

Katy has a long history with and a passion for Millersville University.  She remembers her most 

meaningful experience at Millersville when she was the Residence Hall Director for Harbold Hall.  Katy 

oversaw a building of 250 freshmen students brand new to college, direct programming efforts, and gain 

leadership experience by supervising a staff of 14 Resident Assistants and Peer Mentors.  This position 

was her first professional experience after college, and allowed her to explore what it would be like to 

have a career in Higher Education. 

What Katy likes most about working for her alma mater, "I spend a lot of time talking to students about 

the value of a Millersville education, our academic reputation, and ways they can get involved on 

campus. What I enjoy is that although many colleges talk about similar points, I have the unique 

opportunity to share personal stories with them about my time at Millersville. It allows me to make a 

personal connection with students and families that sets our conversation apart. Students' faces really 

do light up when I tell them that I majored in what they are interested in, or that I was involved in a club 

they are considering." 

Katy is currently enrolled at Temple in the Doctoral program for Educational Leadership. Her anticipated 

completion date is summer 2018.  

 


